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Monday 25th September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 

RE: Bring Your Grown Up on an Autumn Walk  
 
 
On Monday 2nd October 2023 we would we would love for you to join your child in their class for some 
fun and creative autumnal activities. 
 
The times for each class are as follows: 

• Strawberries (nursery), Blueberries (nursery) and Elderberries (terrific twos) AM – 8:45-9:45am 
• Blueberries (nursery) and Elderberries (terrific twos) PM – 12:45-1:45pm 

 
Please drop your child off as normal and then a member of staff will let you at 8:45 and 12:45. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Alexia Hilas  
 
Early Years Assistant Headteacher 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


